From: Drew Murray <Drew.Murray@mgroupcorp.com:
Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2025 2:50 PM

To: lessica Rees <jrees@uptexas.org>

Subject: 2540 Daniel Variance

CAUTION! This is an external email. DO NOT click on links or attachments unless you know the sender and contents are safe.
Jessica—

| received the notice in the mail as the owner of 3001 Rosedale Ave. | believe | would like to oppose the variance as | know myself and a few of my neighbors have been asking for a stop sign at the 4 way stop on Dublin and Rosedale and we haven't gotten so much as a response from
anyone at the city. | have left emails and voicemails as | know some of my neighbors have as well. My concern is that when SMU is involved, the city is very proactive but when other neighbors request something its not even met with a response. | believe that the new SMU president’s
house should be governed the same as every one else.

Thank you.

Drew Murray
Vice President
706 302 5590
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Meridien House
203 N. Lewis Street
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